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Hi Brent:
 
Your extension to submit the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report is approved. The new
compliance date is July 31, 2017.
 
Dilan Roe
 

From: Brent Wheeler [mailto:bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 8:30 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
<Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Subject: Extension Request for Submittal of Site Investigation Report_Mercedes-Benz of Oakland,
340 29th Street, Oakland
 
Anne,
 
On behalf of Mercedes-Benz of Oakland (Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003220), Wheeler Group
Environmental LLC requests an extension until July 31, 2017 for implementation and reporting of the
Site Investigation Activities conditionally approved by the Alameda County Department of
Environmental Health in its Letter April 17, 2017. Pending permit acquisition from the Alameda
County Public Works Agency, we are tentatively scheduled to conduct the approved drilling and
sampling activities at the Site on Monday/Tuesday, June 26 & 27, 2017.
 
The extended time will allow for receipt and evaluation of the Site Investigation field data and
preparation of a technical report of investigation findings (original due date of 6/19/17). Please
provide response at your earliest convenience.
 
Thank you,
 
Brent A. Wheeler
Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC
369-B Third Street, Suite #221
San Rafael, CA 94901
 
P: 415-686-8846
Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com
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